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CHRISTMAS ON YOUR OWN





If you are on your own over the Christmas break, there is plenty you can do to get into the festive cheer.  With these tips in mind and a bit of planning, a solo Christmas can be a holiday to enjoy rather than endure!


Keep busy this Christmas


Be a volunteer


Get some fresh air and exercise which should enhance your mood


 Eat and drink well


Find a listening ear (if you are feeling lonely and your friends are occupied with their families it can help to speak to someone completely removed from your situation.  Some organisations such as Mind or the Samaritans have befriending services and offer confidential support over the phone.





IF ANY PATIENTS HAVE CONCERNS AROUND AN ELDERLY NEIGHBOUR WHO THEY KNOW WILL BE ALONE OVER THE CHRISTMAS PERIOD (AND THEY ARE REGISTERED AT THIS PRACTICE) PLEASE LET RECEPTION KNOW. 





CHRISTMAS PRESCRIPTIONS


If your prescription is due over the Christmas period, please make sure you have ordered your supplies in time.  We close at 6pm on Friday 23rd of December and do not re-open until 8am on Wednesday 28th December.  We close for New Year at 6pm Friday 30th December and re-open 8am Tuesday 3rd January 2017.  


Orders over the Xmas period will be ready on Friday 30th Dec.   Orders over the New Year period will be ready on Friday 5th Jan.  





WINTER/XMAS HEALTH NEWS	


�����





It’s that time of year again, when we are looking forward to Christmas and New Year celebrations.  We have a few tips to help you be ready for the change of season…………….. 


Flu Immunisations –IT’S TIME TO GET YOUR FLU JAB! 


Flu is a common infectious viral illness spread by coughs and sneezes. It can be very unpleasant, but you'll usually begin to feel better within about a week.


If you are in one of the following groups:-  �People aged 65 and over / Diabetes / Asthma / Pregnancy / Low Immunity / Chronic Respiratory Disease / Chronic Heart Disease / Chronic Liver Disease / Chronic Kidney Disease / Chronic Neurological Disease / Carers, please contact the surgery to book an appointment for your flu immunisation.  


























CHRISTMAS OPENING TIMES


�


Fri 23rd Dec – open as usual 8-6 


Sat 24th Dec – closed


Sun 25th Dec – closed


Mon 26th Dec – closed


Tues 27th Dec – closed


Wed 28th Dec – open as usual 8-7.30 


Thurs 29th Dec – open as usual 7-6


Fri 30th Dec – open as usual 8-6


Sat 31st Dec – closed


Sun 1st Jan – closed


Mon 2nd Jan – closed


Tues 3rd Jan – open as usual 8-6





IF YOU REQUIRE URGENT MEDICAL ATTENTION OVER THE HOLIDAY PERIOD AND THE SURGERY IS CLOSED, PLEASE DIAL THE SURGERY NUMBER AND YOU WILL BE PUT THROUGH TO THE OUT OF HOURS TEAM.





IT IS NOT APPROPRIATE TO VISIT ACCIDENT & EMERGENCY FOR NON-URGENT MATTERS.  YOU WILL HAVE TO WAIT FOR A LONG TIME TO BE DEALT WITH AND THE DEPARTMENT NEEDS TO BE ABLE TO DEAL WITH THE VERY URGENT CASES THEY RECEIVE.





IF YOU HAVE ANY MINOR ILLNES PROBLEMS YOU CAN, IF YOU WISH, CONTACT YOUR LOCAL PHARMACIST FOR ADVICE OR CALL THE NHS HELPLINE ON 111. PLEASE ASK RECEPTION IF YOU REQUIRE ANY FURTHER INFORMATION. 











PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP


Would you like to get involved in shaping the services we offer at the Practice?  Could you spare a few afternoons a year to get involved?  If so, come along to one of our Patient participation meetings.  We already have a very proactive group, but are looking for new members from as many different backgrounds as possible to ensure all views are heard.   Please ask at reception for details.  Our next meeting is on Thursday 15th December at 12 noon. 




















PRACTICE WEBSITE


We have a full practice website – please go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.stvincentpractice.co.uk" ��www.stvincentpractice.co.uk� for more information. 








Dr Brennan


Is now semi-retired.  He does three surgeries a week, one of which will be at the Hollybush Health Centre








Dr Savage


As lots of you will be aware, Dr Savage had a heart operation at the end of August.  He is doing extremely well and will be back to work at the beginning of December.  





He would like to say a big THANK YOU to everyone who sent their best wishes for a speedy recovery.  











CQC INSPECTION





We had our CQC inspection on Tuesday 13th September.  This was a very positive experience and we did very well indeed.  We have received our interim report and will pass on the final outcome when we have confirmation.





Many thanks to the members of our Patient Participation Group who took time out to come in and meet with the CQC inspectors – it is much appreciated. 




















Self Check-in machine


Do you find it frustrating to wait in the queue for the front desk receptionist?  If so, please feel free to utilise the check in machine in the main foyer of Thorne Road and the reception area of Hollybush.  We do appreciate some patients prefer to speak to a receptionist in person and that is absolutely fine.











TEXT REMINDERS FOR BOOKED APPOINTMENTS


We are now offering this free service to our patients.  Make sure we have your up to date mobile number so we can include you in the group of patients who receive a text reminder.  This is definitely making a difference with missed appointments which is beneficial to everyone!   





Macmillan Coffee Morning





This was held at the end of September and we had a fantastic turn out.  





We raised £700 which has  been paid into the Macmillan account. 





Thank you to everyone who supported this good cause. 














St Vincent Medical Centre 


Newsletter


AUTUMN/WINTER 2016








